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May 6, 2013

TO: Honorable Dan Branch, Chair, House Committee on Higher Education
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB360 by Krause (relating to certain requirements of public institutions of higher

education regarding student organization membership.), Committee Report 1st House,
Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Education Code as it relates to certain requirements of public institutions of
higher education regarding student organization membership. Under provisions of the bill an
institution of higher education could be assessed a penalty by the comptroller if the institution
requires a student organization, including a religious student organization, to accept for
membership in the organization a student who demonstrates opposition to the organization's
stated beliefs and purposes; or whose membership in the organization would affect in a significant
way the organization's ability to advocate public or private viewpoints; or is designed for the
intent of undermining the organization's ability to assemble for its stated purposes. Provisions of
the bill would be implemented within existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 710 Texas A&M University System
Administrative and General Offices, 720 The University of Texas System
Administration, 768 Texas Tech University System Administration, 781
Higher Education Coordinating Board, 783 University of Houston System
Administration
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